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STATEMENT TO AMEND CONDITIONS APPLYING TO A PROPOSAL 
(PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 46 OF THE 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION ACT 1986) 
 
 

ROY HILL INFRASTRUCTURE RAILWAY,  
SHIRE OF ASHBURTON, SHIRE OF EAST PILBARA,  

TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND 
 
 

Proposal:  Refer to Ministerial Statement 847   
 
Proponent: Roy Hill Infrastructure Pty Ltd  
 
Proponent Address: 28-42 Ventnor Avenue, WEST PERTH  WA  6005  
 
Previous Statement Number: Statement No. 847 
 
Report of the Environmental Protection Authority: Report 1400  
 
The implementation of the proposal to which the above reports of the Environmental 
Protection Authority relate is subject to the conditions and procedures contained in 
Ministerial Statement No. 847, as amended by the following: 
 
1.  Condition 5-1 replaced 
 
Condition 5-1 of Ministerial Statement 847 is deleted and replaced with: 
 
“5-1 The proponent shall ensure that the final rail alignment is within the approval corridor 

as indicated by the GIS co-ordinates and figure contained in Appendix A of Roy Hill 
Infrastructure Pty Ltd, Roy Hill Infrastructure Railway – Ministerial Statement 847 – 
Bonney Downs Rail Alignment – Proposed Change to Existing Environmental 
Approval, 100-RH-3000-EN-REP-2001, 18 May 2011.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
HON BILL MARMION MLA 
MINISTER FOR ENVIRONMENT; WATER 


